Staples Ink Cartridge Rewards Program
Ongoing collection

Dear Aldene Parents/Guardians,

My name is Luz Munera, and I am a proud parent of a fourth
grader. | am currently collecting used ink cartridges, ink toner, fax
ink cartridges, basically all types of cartridges. Aldene is part of
the Staples Recycle Rewards Program and we earn cash value
recycle rewards for our school. This enables us to purchase some
things that the may PTA may need.

I am asking for everyone to participate by collecting your used
cartridges from home or work. During the school year, they can be
directly sent in with your child or dropped off at the office. Or you
can call me, I am available to pick them up or they can be dropped
off anytime at my front door.

I appreciate all the donations that I have received so far and
I thank everyone that has and will participate in the

Staples Recycling Rewards Program.

Sincerely,

Luz Munera (Aldene PTA)
608 I'aitoute Avenue
Cell: (908) 403-1874



